
Please see testimony submitted for SJR12. Healthcare is a fundamental human right, and the critical work of the task force MUST 
continue to ensure Oregon is on the right track towards providing it. The timing setback due to the COVID 19 pandemic must not 
stall this urgent work. Thank you for your time,

Annie Naranjo-Rivera


